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Re: COPES for Kids 
 
 
We are currently having “COPES for Kids” posters printed for distribution to all sites.  One 
hundred posters will be distributed to each middle school and high school and fifty posters will 
be distributed to each elementary school. 
 
“COPES for Kids” is a support program provided by Family and Children’s Services to help 
children who are experiencing difficulty in their lives. This service is provided for emergency 
interventions related to physical outbursts, homicidal or suicidal threats, physical or sexual 
abuse, etc.   The “COPES line” is available at no cost, 24 hours per day, seven days per week 
and anyone may call for assistance.    
 
Please post these posters around your school in classrooms, hallways, bulletin boards and any 
other conspicuous places.  If you need additional clarification regarding services available, 
please call the “COPES line” at 744-4800. 
 
 


